MHMS PTO MEETING MINUTES
NOVEMBER 2009

Attendance:  Ruth, Christine, Mr. Malloy, Elaine Flatow, Mr. Finney, Mrs. Racz, Sue Pulver, Mr. Farrell, Marge, Kathy, Vicki Roberts, Lynn Whimple. Mr. Bennett could not attend.

Thanks to Mr. Malloy for doing the Carwash Fundraiser. Ruth and Vicki will do a plug for the fundraiser in the morning show. Students will help by doing a skit. 

Thanks to Vicki Roberts and Christine Kern for handling the Fantastic Friday. Made $700.00.

Thanks to Tracy for Cherrydale Fundraiser. We made $3000.00. Very few 8th graders participated, maybe we should look into another fundraiser for next year.

We have no volunteers for rec nights, so Mr. Farrell said he would handle this event.  He just needs to know what is involved.

We then read Oct. minutes individually and Elaine F. approved and Vicki R. 2nd.

Reviewed the treasurers report; Vicki R. approved and Patty R. 2nd.  During this time we discussed the school store. Is Mary Mosher still interested or should the PTO get a parent to take this over. It was also mentioned that Timi J. is still doing the book club and the t- shirt sale.
Discussions;

Fundraising ideas;  magazine sale, flower bulbs, Yankee candle, candy, pizza/frozen foods. Let's talk with Tracy and come up with other ideas.  Maybe we could do a bake sale at the follies if the music parents  is not.

The 7th grade surveyed the parents to see what field trip they would be interested in. They are still waiting for many responses. One fundraising idea to help with trip is the purchase Hannaford Gift Cards. 

Lynn Whimple motioned to give 7th grade $1000 to purchase the cards. Sue Pulver 2nd.  Lynn W. motioned to make the bus deposits for the 7th grade field trip, Sue P. 2nd.
Mr. Finney spoke about the 6th grade field trip. Ideas for fundraising include;  I hop, school social, magnet man. The trip to the Metropolitan Museum will take place in late May/early June.

meeting ends at 7:45

